
 

 

  
 

 
 
 
 

Protocols Q&A - Frequently Asked Questions Part 2 
 

1. Q – Are temperature checks still required for guests and staff? 
 A – No, this is no longer a requirement nor are the logs of information required    

                to be submitted to the Ministry. 
 

2. Q – With the no testing requirement required for guests to return to our source   
      markets, do we still need to retain a room stock for positive cases? 
 A – The room stock is required for guests who are symptomatic and test    
      positive. 
 

3. Q – Since temperature checks are no longer required, is there still a qualifying    
      need to have the medical stations? 
 A – Medical stations are still required, as guests may fall sick during vacation    
      stay. Access to an on call Doctor/Nurse should be maintained. 
 

4. Q – Can unvaccinated local residents access hotels and their facilities eg:   
      restaurants, gyms, spa facilities? 
 A – Yes, local residents can access hotel establishments. 
 

5. Q – If local residents can visit all establishments, is there still a need to  
     request proof of vaccination cards. 
 A – Vaccination cards are no longer required to be presented. 
 

6. Q – Will the mask mandate become discretionary? 
A – No. Mask use is still important at this time. 
 

7. Q – Are the Perspex separators still required on the front desk? 
A – These can be removed. 
 

8. Q – Are there any plans to review the need to repeatedly sanitize? 
A – Sanitation is critical at this point as other public health measures are     
     reduced.  

 
9. Q – The restrictions on unvaccinated guests to move freely once they have  

      provided a negative PCR test on arrival is proving prohibitive. Can these  
      restrictions be removed. 
A – Unvaccinated guests no longer need to quarantine on arrival. They must  
     arrive with a PCR test taken within 5 days. 
 
 



 

 

  
 

10  Q – Is there still a requirement for the wearing of wristbands? 
  A – Wristbands are no longer required. 

 
11  Q – Do the sites and attractions still require isolation rooms? 

A – These isolation rooms are no longer required, however a space should be   
     maintained for isolation of possible symptomatic cases at the institution. 

 
 
 


